RULES FOR USE OF HUDSON LIBRARY & HISTORICAL SOCIETY STUDY ROOMS

- 1. The Reference Department shall be responsible for administering the use of study rooms on the second level of the library. The Children's & Young Adult Department shall be responsible for administering the use of study rooms on the first level of the library.
- 2. There shall be no reservations accepted more than one week in advance for the use of these rooms. The rooms shall be available in two-hour shifts with further availability if no other reservations exist.
- 3. These study rooms are available for individual quiet study, group study, tutoring and small meetings.
- 4. No selling of merchandise or profit making is permitted.
- 5. No food is permitted. Covered drinks are allowed.